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School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Important Dates 

 31.03.21– Two’s and Nursery children break up today.  

 01.04.21– Children in Reception to Y6 break up today– collection times the same as 

on a Friday half day.  

 19.04.21–INSET Day– school closed to all pupils and Two’s Parent Consultations. 

 20.04.21– Children return to school.  

 Throughout week beginning 19.04.21 and 26.04.21, structured meeting parent 

consultations to take place (letter sent to those identified children 12.03.21).  

 20.04.21 and 21.04.21– Nursery to Y6 Parent consultations (Nursery also on 22.04.21) 

(letter sent 16.03.21).  

 03.05.21– May Day Bank Holiday– school closed to all children.  

 06.05.21– Voting Day– school closed to all children due to it being a 

polling station. 

Parent Consultations Summer 2021 
 

This week, letters regarding parent consultations have been sent home to 
you. All parent consultations will take place via your child’s Teams 

account. Reminder of dates: 
 Two’s– Monday 19th April (during the morning) 
 Nursery– Tuesday 20th April, Wednesday 21st April and Thursday 22nd April (during 

the day). If you cannot make a day time appointment, please speak to Miss Scott.  
 Reception to Year 6- Tuesday 20th April and Wednesday 21st April (after school). 

 

The booking system will go live on Monday 22nd March- you will be informed via text and 
will use the link within the text to make your booking.                                                                      

Please ensure that you only book one consultation slot. 

If your child has been identified as having a structured meeting as part of their parent 
consultation appointment, your child’s class teacher will have been in touch with you to 
book this in.  

One Way System and EYFS garden and play equipment 
 

Please ensure that you are following the one way systems in place. 
When leaving the school site at the end of the school day, please ensure that your 

children respect the EYFS garden and do not play on the equipment that is out there.   

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 19th March 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

This week’s themed days... 

Thank you for supporting our two themed days in school 
this week. ‘Rock your Socks’ day on Wednesday, in 

celebration of Down Syndrome Awareness Week, was a huge success and children 
have had great fun today, on Red Nose Day, revealing their hidden superpowers 
whilst dressed up as superheroes. Thank you for your monetary donations for 

Red Nose Day– we will announce the grand total raised in next week’s newsletter. 

Our English Displays of Work! 
Over the last two weeks, our children have been working incredibly hard in their English 

learning on a variety of different activities. Twos and Nursery have engaged in stories and 
rhymes, Reception have explored their feelings through the book ‘In My Heart’, Key 

Stage 1 have used the empowering clip ‘The Bridge’ and Key Stage 2 have used ‘Inside 
Out’, focussing on empathy and feelings.  

Here is some of the fantastic work that children have produced... 

 
 

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Omar F 

Two’s Provision PM 

Ivy R-S 

Nursery AM  

Willow A 

Nursery PM  

Darcy-Mai C 

RCR 

Lucie O 

REP 

Milana S 

1HH 

Avneet G 

1DL 

Tegan B 

2SB 

Caileigh-Jane W 

2LT 

Lottie D 

3RK 

Gurjodh B 

3SW 

Danveer T 

4SR 

Emily O-G 

4CF  

Rose E 

5SD 

Daisy L 

5MJ 

Harsimran D 

6MM 

Yuvraaj G 

6LC 

Callum S 

  

Nursery  

am –  Farlowe M 

pm —  Jaiveer S 

Reception 

RCR –  Sebastian W 

REP –  Harman B 

Year 1  

1HH – Hollie W 

1DL– Logan C 

Year 2  

2SB –  Joseph M 

2LT-–  Jasmin K 

Year 3 

3RK– Kimran D 

3SW – Emily B 

Year 4 

4SR – Rio N 

4CF— Jaiya B 

Year 5  

5SD – Jayden H 

5MJ— Bryan M 

Year 6  

6MM – Joshua B 

6LC – Avneet K 

Nursery  

am –  Olivia D 

pm — Lily C 

Reception 

RCR –  Evelyn J 

REP –  Kylan C 

Year 1  

1HH –  Aliyah S 

1DL– Olivia T 

Year 2  

2SB – Porsche F 

2LT-–  Madison L 

Year 3 

3RK– Shramik K 

3SW – Kiera H 

Year 4 

4SR – Ellie G 

4CF— Lucas A 

Year 5  

5SD – Daniel P 

5MJ— Tanish T 

Year 6  

6MM – Josh G 

6LC – Kyle L 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  

1HH with 100%  

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

6MM with 99%  

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 97.5% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


